Chapin Baptist
Child pevelopment

Dear Parents,

We are excited to welcome you to our Afterschool program. Our goal is to provide a
nurturing, Christian environment; one which offers a variety of experiences in response to
your child’s abilities, personalities, interests, and needs. Enclosed, you will find:

1. Need To Know Information

2. Afternoon and Full Day Schedules

We have an open door policy, so please feel free to call and check in, or drop by and visit your
child at any time. Thank you for the opportunity to love and nurture your child. If you have
any additional questions, please feel free to call us at 345-1156, or e-mail us at
dorothy@chapinbaptist.com

melanie@chapinbaptist.com

ashley@chapinbaptist.com

Thank you,

Dorothy Henderson
Assistant Director



chapin Baptist
child pevelopment
Center

Need to know Information

Lunches/Snacks:
e If students are eating lunch at the center because of a holiday, a menu will be posted in the classroom and
available on our website.
e Healthy snacks are provided for the students each day after school. The snacks will be listed on the menu as
well. '
e On Early release days students will be provided a heavy snack when they arrive at the center and an additional
snack at 3:30.

Personal Property:
e Please label all of your child’s personal belongings that accompany him/her to CBCDC.
e Your child is responsible to keep track of all his/her belongings including but not limited to: backpacks, jackets,
instruments, tablets and school books.

Chapel:
e Chapel is every Wednesday at 3:00. Chapin Baptist’s Children’s Ministry Leader, Nikki Handeland, will be
teaching Chapel each week.
e Daily Devotionals are done in the classrooms on other days.

Brightwheel/Afterschool Facebook Page:
e Messages to parents about reminders of activities, pictures of children, announcements, will be communicated
through Brightwheel and our Facebook page. You can contact your child’s teacher through Brightwheel and
Facebook messenger as well.

Bus Run:
e Please make sure to call the center by 1:30 pm if your child will not be riding our buses.



